
 
■ Protect Eastern Sierra Waters ■ 
■ Free Watercraft Inspections – Labor Day Weekend ■ 

 

Locations Dates & Hours 
Basin Visitor Center– Lee Vining Friday, August 29 – Monday, 

September 1 
Diaz Lake – just south of Lone Pine 7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

 

■ Why Stop at a WID Station? 

 • Required for all watercraft entering the Eastern Sierra  

• Free inspections & decontaminations available 

 • Ensures your boat is “Clean, Drained, and Dry”  

• Prevents being turned away at launch sites  

 

■ All boaters are strongly encouraged to stop at a WID 
station before launching this Labor Day weekend. ■ 

Together, we can protect our lakes, rivers, and 
streams. 


